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1. As signalled in our deadline 1 submission, Harbour Energy and the Applicant have resumed 
constructive dialogue towards reaching a coexistence agreement.  

2. In light of the good progress made, and to avoid time being taken in the examination 
process if not required, Harbour Energy and the Applicant have agreed to restrict their 
submissions on these matters at this stage to the following joint statement: 

3. The Applicant and Harbour Energy are discussing terms of a coexistence agreement covering 
matters including marine corridors and provisions for helicopter access for the purpose of 
decommissioning the Johnston field. At this date, measures to ensure helicopter access 
remain to be agreed. The Applicant’s analysis and conclusions with respect to helicopter 
operations, as for example documented in A5.11.1 Environmental Statement Volume 5 
Annex 11.1: Offshore Installation Interfaces Part 1 (APP-086), are not agreed. The Parties 
continue to have constructive discussions pertaining to this issue and will update the 
Examiners by DL5, if not before, as to the progress between them.    

4. Accordingly, the comprehensive written representation which Harbour Energy had intended 
to submit by Deadline 2 will be held at this stage. 
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